
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 31/05/2018  Phone: 0412 203 004 

COLD WEATHER: 

Please ensure you children have a jumper for afterschool care as they’ll need it to take it when going outside to play 

 

What we have planned for the coming weeks???. 
 

Over the next few weeks, we at Aspley OSHC are preparing for Holiday club as we only have 4 weeks left of this term to 

go.  

 

What’s been happening???. 

For the past 2 weeks in the OSHC we’ve been cooking, creating and enjoying our time in Before and After School Care. 

The RESQ R000’s program is going really well, we are currently up to Unit 5 which is Recognition and control of external 

bleeding all the children enjoying watching other practice on their peers. For more detailed information please refer to the 

program which is on penny and the journal which is on the sign in/out table.  

 

We are always encouraging all children to do their homework in afterschool care. We do this by providing time, space 

and educators to help the children in need.  

 

Service information:  

 

Please check lost property if you’ve lost anything. There is a list of children names on the front desk that have things in 

lost property. 

 

Parents can you please contact the service if your children are not attending for the afternoon or have been taken home 

as this is extremely important for the safety of the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.  

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

Conor and the Aspley Team have also reached out the Bunnings as we are hoping they will be able to assist us in 

helping us grow the plants in our garden.  

 

Children are continuing to use the recycling bins each session.  

3M will soon be creating a worm farm, Aspley OSHC will be contributed to this.  

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call 

or send us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 

Program details 

We’re here to make Outside School Hours Care the best experience possible for your child.  

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

